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Alexander Gunyon

From: Keith Hewitt 
Sent: 03 June 2024 16:22
To: Consultations
Subject: I object - Brooklands Farm Development

Categories: Green category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sir / Madam,    
 
I am a resident if  and object to the local plan to 2040 related to the proposed housing 
development at Brooklands Farm for the following reasons: 
 
1. There are already multiple housing developments under construction within 2 miles of my property (Whitstable 
Heights and at Grasmere) with no new accompanying school or road infrastructure. 
2. Both of my girls are having to go to Secondary school in Canterbury as the provision for schools is already creaking 
in the local area.  Another major housing development will only make this worse. 
3. The local area cannot cope with current traffic, the proposal will only make this worse. 
 
I objectto the current proposals. 
 
Kind regards  
Keith Hewitt 
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